From: Joseph Capp ←
Sent: 12 August 2014 13:36

To:

Subject: 2014/4639/P & 2014/3894/A

Dear Sir/Madame

I object to the following planning applications made by St Giles Hotel and Hudson House, Bedford Avenue.

2014/4639/P 2014/3894/A

I am a resident of Bedford Court Mansions, Bedford Avenue and first a foremost I object due to the disregard and disrespect for planning law St Giles Hotel and Hudson House have shown by failing to remove their canopy and cladding by the end of July as instructed by Camden Council.

This and ALL cladding had been deemed unacceptable by the council and therefor permission for more is surely also unacceptable?

Request of a steel canopy implies they intend to use the area it would cover for outside seating on a space that should remain as a public right of way. This is particularly so due to planned road changes in the area. This is a quiet, residential area with houses directly opposite the bar in question that would be further disturbed by intrusion on a public right of way and further encouragement of outside drinking.

Kind regards, Joseph Cappellazzi 43a Bedford Court Mansions